

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 30, 2008

Steven E. Troxell 508 W. Washington St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

www.milwaukee.gov

Dear Mr. Troxell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division cc:

File080136



July 30, 2008

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Socorro Cerda 2826 West Hayes Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Cerda:

This is to notify you that on July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2101 South 6<sup>th</sup> Street ("Club 6<sup>th</sup> Street") be renewed with a sixty (60) day suspension based upon the police report.

On July 18, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed with a sixty (60) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 30, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objections and arguments, the Common Council amended the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes, one (1) No and one (1) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2101 South 6<sup>th</sup> Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Club 6<sup>th</sup> Street") with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon the police report. That amendment was then adopted by the Common Council by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. August 2, 2008, through midnight, August 31, 2008.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



July 30, 2008

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Jesse J. Urban 4935 Gunderson Road Waterford, WI 53185

Dear Mr. Urban:

This is to notify you that on July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Manager license for the premises located at 813 South 1st Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Solid Gold") be denied based upon nonappearance.

On July 18, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Manager license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 30, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to not renew your Class "B" Manager license for the premises located at 813 South 1st Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Solid Gold") license based upon nonappearance.

1200

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 30, 2008

Jim Owczarski Deputy Cily Clerk

Nihar J. Shah 6485 South 20<sup>th</sup> Street, No. 4 Oak Creek, WI 53154 Attorney David C. Bangert 158 North Broadway, Suite 600 Milwaukee, WI 53202-6015

Dear Mr. Shah and Mr. Bangert:

This is to notify you that on July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 6329 South 20<sup>th</sup> Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("VIP Food and Liquor Mart") be denied based upon a police report, cessation of operations and loss of lease.

On July 18, 2008, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license in which the Committee recommended that your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 30, 2008, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections by counsel, David C. Bangert, to the report of the Licenses Committee. At the Common Council, you were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your objections and arguments, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee, based upon a police report, cessation of operations and loss of lease, to not renew the Class "A" Liquor and Malt license held by you for the premises located at 6329 South 20<sup>th</sup> Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("VIP Food and Liquor Mart") by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused.

Very trally yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 30, 2008

Merced J. Santacruz, Agt. SCM, Inc. 3424 S. Whitnall Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Santacruz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 15, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Beer and Class "C" Wine license for the premises at 3451 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. ("Landmark Restaurant") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On Wednesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF080136



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov (

July 30, 2008

Kevin J. Anderson, Agt. Anderson LL, LLC 4861 N. Green Bay Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2008, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 8741 N. Granville Rd. ("Asylum") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and the police report.

On Wednesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF080136



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 30, 2008

Harvey J. Bentrup, III 1614 N. Farwell Ave. #207 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Bentrup, III:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

 $\mathcal{L}$  of

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File080136



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.mliwaukee.gov

July 30, 2008

Marquish L. Washington 2766 N. Carlton PL Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Washington:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File080136



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 30, 2008

Christopher J. Schrieber S73 W14185 Woods Rd. Muskego, WI 53150

Dear Mr. Schrieber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 15, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 30, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File080136